
 
OPOA STANDING RULE 

 
RETIREMENT/SEPARATION PARTIES 

 
 
If a member of the OPOA separates from the City of Oxnard in good standing, he 
or she can be reimbursed by the Association for the cost of a 
retirement/separation party.  The party must be held within six (6) months of 
retirement/separation, must open to all members of the OPOA, and the cost 
incurred will be reimbursed based upon the following maximum amounts: 
 
1)  More than five years of service, a reimbursement of up to $400.00 
2)  More than ten years of service, a reimbursement of up to $800.00  
3)  More than fifteen years of service, a reimbursement of up to $1,200.00 
4)  More than twenty years of service, a reimbursement of up to $1,600.00 
5)  More than twenty-five years of service, a reimbursement of up to $2,000.00 
 
The “years of service” must be within those classifications represented by the 
Oxnard Peace Officers’ Association as Class I or Class II members.  Members 
are eligible for one separation party regardless of the number of times they 
separate from the City of Oxnard. 
 
The liability for excessive expenditures for such a party is the responsibility of the 
retiree and/or those persons who organized the event.  The OPOA does not 
assume any responsibility for cost overruns for such events. 
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